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Request: 
 
Please can you provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act: 
 
Does the council have a current contract or framework agreement in place for suppliers to 
undertake DoLS assessments or BIA assessments on behalf of the council? 
Please provide the name(s) of the organisations providing these services under these 
such agreements 
Please confirm the start and finish date for any such agreement? 
Please provide the monetary value applied to any such agreement? 
 
Response:  
 
All BIA assessments completed under the Deprivation of Liberty Safeguards are currently 
undertaken by members of staff employed by North Tyneside Council.  
 
There are no external contracts / framework agreements in place to undertake this work. 


